
January 20, 2025 

  

   

  

Notice of Vacancy 

SECONDARY TECHNOLOGY TEACHER 
   

        ​ Notice is hereby given that the Port Allegany School District is receiving 

applications for a full time Secondary Technology Teacher for the 2024-2025 school 

year. 

Eligible candidates must possess appropriate Pennsylvania certification.  

Compensation and other terms and conditions of employment will be in accordance 

with the provisions of the professional agreement and district policy. 

Interested applicants should submit a letter of interest, resume, Pennsylvania 

State Teaching Application, proper certification, complete transcripts, Praxis Scores, 3 

letters of reference, current background clearance, current child abuse clearance, and 

current FBI Clearance, to Human Resources at hr@pasdedu.org.  Positions will remain 

posted until filled.  EOE 

 

 


